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INITIAL CONTACT EMAIL – AK ART FOR PARKS EVALUATION

Dear [Teacher Name]:

Thank you for your participation in the Art for the Parks program with the National Park Service.  We 
strive to provide you with content that is inspiring to your students and fits your needs as a teacher.  If 
you could please take a few minutes to fill out the survey, accessed via the web address shown below, it 
would help us improve our future programs.  

Survey Link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BZ8292M

We value your opinions.   Please take a few moments to complete the survey by May 5, 2016.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Sam Durbin (sam_durbin@nps.gov).

- FAPLIC Staff

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement:  We estimate the survey will take you 10 minutes to complete, 
including time to read instructions, gather information, and complete the survey. We will use the 
information to assess our performance and identify our strengths and weaknesses. Your response is 
voluntary and results will be anonymous. We may not conduct or sponsor and you are not required to 
respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB Control Number. You may 
submit comments on any aspect of this information collection to the Information Collection Clearance 
Officer, National Park Service, 12201 Sunrise Valley Drive (Room 2C114, Mail Stop 242), Reston, VA, 
20192.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BZ8292M

